

The Brink's Company
1801 Bayberry Court
P.O. Box 18100
Richmond, VA 23226-8100 U.S.A.
Richmond Tel: (804) 289-9571
E-mail: dpertz@BrinksCompany.com

Doug Pertz
President and Chief Executive Officer

January 31, 2022

United Nations New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

The Brink's Company recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP). We also understand that included in that COP we must include a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

Brinks would like to align our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline. We hereby request our COP deadline be adjusted to July 1, 2022.

Sincerely,

Doug Pertz President & Chief Executive Officer